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WE NEED YOUR HELP!

The Twilight Concert Series at the Amphitheater on the Meriden Green is back! After skipping a
year due to covid, the summer of 2021 was a great success. While still being mindful of the CDC's
guidelines, and along with the recommendations of Meriden's Health Department, we have put
together a phenomenal summer of your favorite bands.

But, we need your support.

As in previous years, we will be fundraising through sponsorship ads in our full color Event
Brochure. The pages will be filled with information on the bands, pop-up tent events and of course
your ads. Because of the generosity of Meriden's Civic groups, our local businesses, Foundation
and Grant (Cuno Foundation) giving and the support of The City of Meriden, all these events are
FREE to the public.

We want to thank you in advance for your support, both new and returning sponsors, and hope that
you are in a position to help us again this year. All contributions big or small are greatly
appreciated. As a 501c3, not-for-profit organization, all donations are tax deductible.

Thank You
Steven Robichaud Dave Grodzicki Carrie Teele
President, Restore with the Arts Inc. Treasurer Secretary
72 Orchard St Email: Steve.rwta@gmail.com
Meriden, Ct. 203-213-3752

06450 restorewiththearts.org



